
“Do not conform any longer to the pattern of this 

world, but be transformed by the renewing of your 

mind.”  Romans 12:2a NIV 

CALGARY FIRST 
MENNONITE CHURCH 

Sun., Dec. 17 
Third Advent 

10:00 am 

11:00 am 
12:00 pm 

2:00 - 5:00 pm 

Rehearsal for Christmas Program/SS for adults 

Worship Service with Pastor Ed 
Christmas Program Dress Rehearsal - Lunch provided 
Kauffman’s Open House - Everyone is welcome 

Sun., Dec. 24 
Fourth Advent 

10:00 am 

11:00 am 
5:30 pm 

Rehearsal for Christmas Program/SS for adults 

Worship Service with Pastor Ed 
Christmas Eve Program - *Bring your Pete the Pig* 

Mon., Dec. 25 ~~~~~ Christmas Day Service - CANCELLED 

Sun., Dec. 31 11:00 am Worship Service with Pastor Ed   (No S. School today) 

January 15, 

2018 

 
 

Annual Reports due no later than today 

Sun., Feb. 11, 
 

2018 
Mark your calendars 

10:00 am 

11:00 am 
12:00 pm 

Sunday School for all ages 

Worship Service 
Potluck Lunch and Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

Looking Ahead 

Beyond First 
 

Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) 
 

Give a Christmas gift that is a meaningful expression of God's love!  Gifts of food, water, 
hope, peace and education can be purchase online at:  mccab.ca/christmas; in person at 
Ten Thousand Villages or the MCC office; or call:  1-888-622-6337. 
 
Christmas at MCC Thrift Shops: - Need extra dishes, candles, wrapping paper, cards, 
decorations, or even roasting pans?  Find them at your local MCC Thrift Shop and sup-
port MCC! 
 
MCC Ottawa Student Seminar:  February 15 - 17, 2018 - Students from across Canada 
will gather in Ottawa to learn about Palestine and Israel with politicians and civil society 
advocates.  Visit:  mcccanada.ca/ottawa-student-seminar; email Carol at MCC Alberta:  
carolmcnaughton@mccab.ca or call:  403-275-6935.  Register before January 19, 2018.  
Travel subsidies are available. 

CALGARY FIRST MENNONITE 

CHURCH 
 

2600 Richmond Road SW., Calgary, AB.  T3E 4M3 

Phone:  403-249-8784 Fax:  403-249-9722 

Email:  calgary1st@mennonitechurch.ab.ca 

Website:  calgaryfirstmennonite.ca 

  

Pastor:  Ed Kauffman 

Home: 403-500-9924  Cell: 587-226-5061 

email: ed.kauffman@mennonitechurch.ab.ca 

Children’s Worker:  Christine Hansplant 

email: christine@calgaryfirstmennonite.ca 

Let it be so 

http://mennonitecentralcommittee.cmail20.com/t/i-l-okijrdt-fudtdyhuh-y/
http://mennonitecentralcommittee.cmail20.com/t/i-l-okijrdt-fudtdyhuh-j/
mailto:carolmcnaughton@mccab.ca


Worship and Song Leader:  Jenn Ratzlaff 

Accompanist:  Elsie Wiebe 

Second Advent Worship Service ~ 11:00 am 

Gathering 

Bell Prelude Away in a manger 

Call to Worship (Projected) 

Lighting of Advent Candles Janssen/Kostanecki Family 

Natalie Ratzlaff on violin 
“Come Thou Long Expected Jesus” 

Opening Prayer  

Song Longing for light (STJ #54) 

Praising 

Offering Bells 
Angels we have heard on high 

Hearing God’s Word  

Children’s Feature Herman Walde 

Song Comfort, comfort, O my people (HWB #176) 

Scripture Isaiah 40: 1 - 11 & Mark 1: 1 - 8  

Margo Ratzlaff and Amy Gerling 

Message “Getting Started” 

Pastor Ed 

Responding 

Song On Jordan’s banks the Baptist’s cry (HWB #183) 

Confession (Projected) 

Words of Assurance (Projected) 

Congregational Prayer  

Sending 

“Wisdom and Wonder” Dora Janssen and Elise Feddema 

Benediction  

Sending Song Wild and lone the prophet’s voice (STS #8) 

December 10, 2017 

Praise & Prayer Notes 
 

Please continue to keep Henry in your prayers.  #ÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈ ÏÆУÉÃÅ ÆÏÒ ÍÏÒÅ 
ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎȢ 
 

Dann & Joji Pantoja ask for prayer concerning the ongoing violence throughout the 
Philippines and in particular in Mindanao where President Duterte has imposed 
martial law.  The Pantoja’s peace building base of operations is in Mindanao.  Please 
pray that they & their peace building partners will continue to courageously advo-
cate for peace in this period of unrest. 
 

Thank you to all who donated to MCC at the Inter-Mennonite Advent Hymn Sing 
Service last Sunday evening!  Over $8,000 was received to support the ministry of 
MCC in Haiti! 
 

Many thanks to your youth, parents & sponsors who came to the Mennonite Cen-
tral Committee Calgary (MCC) office to pack Relief and Hygiene Kits last week.  You 
packed 53 Relief Kits and 167 Hygiene Kits!  Thanks so much!  MCC Material Re-
sources, Linda Dickinson. 

Here at First 
 

Please note that the Christmas Day Service has been cancelled. 
You are encouraged to attend both the 

December 24 morning service at 11:00 am 
and the Christmas Eve Program later that evening at 5:30 pm. 

Please remember to bring your Pete the Pig to place under the tree. 

Sunday School Classes ~ 10:00 am 
Children and Youth, please proceed to the Christmas Program Rehearsal 

 

Adult - Uniform Series                                   Main floor Sunday School Wing, end of hall 


